
 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you and your family had a refreshing, if somewhat different, spring break.  We have to try 

to stay optimistic and have hope of things improving.  The weather is beautiful, and Easter is on 

its way! 

Let’s pray together this week for: 

 For the church, leading people to God 
 

 For world leaders that they may lead with courage, wisdom and compassion 
 

 For all those struggling 
 

 For our parish community as they lead us by example 
 
The work to cover in their “Be My Disciples” book this week is:  

 Pages 247 – 248 for all levels 

 
You will find below the duo tang masters that show different questions than those you received 

in your duo tang.  Remember, the questions to be answered are those in the duo-tang you 

received at book pick-up, not the questions on the masters below.  I encourage you to use the 

questions below to open a dialogue with your child.   

The prayer service this week can be found at https://worship.pastoral.center/day/2021-03-14. 

Feel free to email me if you have any questions. 

Have a Blessed week! 

Beverley 

Beverley Wiltsie 
Director of Family Faith Education 

St. Veronica's Parish 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


